
 

Programme change proposals - Health Economics Distance 
Learning programmes 
 

At​ York each degree programme has its own, tailored set of distinctive learning outcomes. These 

won’t change, no matter what your location or mode of delivery, and our academics are working 

hard to ensure your programmes and modules next year continue to inspire and motivate you. 

 

Your health and safety is our number one priority and in light of the Covid-19 pandemic we have 

needed​ to make changes to some of your programmes of study for the coming academic year. ​This 

document summarises the changes that are proposed.  

 

 

Programme(s) ● MSc Economic Evaluation for Health Technology Assessment 
● PG Dip Health Economics for Health Care Professionals 
● PG Cert Health Economics for Health Care Professionals 

 

 

Summary of Overall Plans 

Because of COVID-19 public health measures, there will be no residential workshops in 2020-21. Workshops will instead 
be held online. 
 
Also because of COVID-19 public health measures, the University is planning for there to be no closed examinations (i.e. 
with students physically attending in an exam room) in 2020-21. Closed exams will be replaced by exams that are ‘open’ 
(i.e. with access to course materials) and online. 
 

 

 

Programme Structures 

We have no plans to change programme structures 

 

 

 

https://www.york.ac.uk/study/postgraduate-taught/courses/msc-economic-evaluation-health-technology/
https://www.york.ac.uk/study/postgraduate-taught/courses/pgdip-health-economics-health-care-professionals/
https://www.york.ac.uk/study/postgraduate-taught/courses/pgcert-health-economics-health-care-professionals/

